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Addendum to Law Society November 30, 2012 News Release 

LAW SOCIETY UNDERLINES INDEPENDENT COMPLAINT PROCESS 
 
For Immediate Release 
Tuesday January 8, 2013 
 
Calgary, AB - In the news release dated November 30, 2012, the Law Society referenced the 
composition of panel members that are appointed to participate in discipline hearings. The 
release stated that one member of the panel is a non-lawyer to ensure the public interest is well 
represented. 
 
The news release should have stated that "The Law Society strives to ensure that one member 
of the panel is a non-lawyer so that the public interest is well represented." 
 
While we strive for non-lawyer participation on every panel, in the interests of a timely resolution 
and scheduling, it is sometimes necessary to go forward with lawyer-only panels. 
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